
 

 

SAVE THE DATE(s)... 
 

THE EASTER BUNNY IS COMING TO THE BOROUGH  
TO DRIVE BY WITH THE RAMSEY FIRE DEPARTMENT! 

 

Saturday, March 27, 2021 at 1:00 pm (Rain/snow date will be Saturday, April 3rd at 1:00 pm). 
We anticipate the drive by to take 90 minutes to 2 hours to complete. 

 

As much as we loved traversing ALMOST EVERY road in Ramsey last year, 
the 11-HOUR commitment was tiring for the bunny and its helpers…  

The abbreviated route will be what the RFD followed for the 4th of July.  
(See map/route info below) 

 

If your street is not on the parade route, we ask that you safely walk or drive to one of the 
nearest locations along the route, wear your mask and socially distance from others 

who are not in your family. 
 

We want everyone to be safe, to enjoy the event and to celebrate the holiday season! 
 

 

            


